
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Monarch Real Estate Concierge 
3806 Cross Creek Road 
Malibu, CA 90265 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Doughty, 

 
I am very pleased to write this recommendation letter. I, Dr. Doug Barnes, have been 
an extremely satisfied client of Monarch since January 2008. You and your 
professional staff have provided the utmost luxury style real estate and home 
management services to my family and our Malibu beach home. We have been 
blessed to come across a company that provides outstanding real estate concierge 
services that allow my family more freedom to enjoy life without the constant worries 
of managing our estate. Thank you! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ards, 


